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January 31, 2023 
 
 
To the City Council of Arroyo Grande,  
 
I recommend David Glass, owner of several vacation rentals in Arroyo Grande and the surrounding area, 
as a candidate for the AGTBID Board of Directors. As a vacation rental manager and business man in 
Arroyo Grande, he has a vested interest in attracting tourists to our area and would be an instrumental 
addition to the Arroyo Grande Tourism Business Improvement District Board.  
 
The experience he brings from his many years of involvement in travel, vacation rental management, and 
helping individuals eventually move here will undoubtedly be an asset. David is familiar with the importance 
of tourism in supporting our local economy. He was also instrumental in helping me relocate to the area. 
 
Please do not hesitate to call me at the Chamber office at (805) 489-1488 with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathy McCorry 
 
Kathy McCorry 
President l CEO 
South County Chambers of Commerce 
kathy@southcountychambers.com 
 


